
FLORENCE PUBLIC HOUSING ADMISSIONS 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
 

Due to the enormous interest and responses to the Florence Public 
Housing applications, the scheduled appointments for Public Housing 
applications have been filled through the end of 2024.  We are 
currently not accepting anymore appointments for Florence Public 
Housing.  The application process will resume in 2025.  All applicants 
who have previously signed up will be seen on their scheduled dates, 
and appointment letters are forthcoming. 

Thank you, 

Housing Authority of Florence 
Applications and Admissions Department 


